November 2022
CHRISTMAS DINNER

Our Christmas Dinner will be served on Thursday 15th December at 12.00pm.  It must be ordered and paid for in advance no later than Monday 5th December – the cost is £6.00

TICKETS ARE LIMITED, SO PUT YOUR REQUEST IN QUICKLY!

Tickets will be issued by the School Bank on receipt of payment. Our preferred method of payment is Parent Pay, and you will need to choose whether you would like a Traditional or a Vegetarian meal in the information box on Parent Pay before purchasing your ticket.  This is a separate option on ParentPay and cannot be debited from your dinner money account.
PLEASE NOTE THE CANTEEN WILL NOT BE PROVIDING ANY OTHER FOOD ON 15TH DECEMBER

[image: C:\Users\toverall\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\HRPCVIFQ\MC900355079[1].wmf]
Menu
Traditional Christmas Dinner
Turkey
Stuffing
Pigs in Blankets
Roast Potatoes
Plus, a Choice of Two Vegetables
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Vegetarian Option
Lentil & Cranberry Stuffed Pepper
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Pudding – Choice of
Yule Log
Fruit Salad
Mince Pies
Custard or Cream
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Free Drink of Squash
Christmas Cracker
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